10.

COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE

The Board received items of information under the Community Advocate’s Update and decided:

1. That the information be received.

POWER TO ACT

2. That a Recess Subcommittee comprising the Board Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson or their
nominees and a Councillor representing the relevant ward(s) for the issue be authorised to
exercise the delegated powers of the Board in the period from 19 November 2002 to 27 January
2003.

3. That the application of any such delegation be reported back to the Board for record purposes.

KEEP NEW ZEALAND BEAUTIFUL CONFERENCE OCTOBER 2002

4. That a letter of thanks be sent to Mrs Maude Boyd for her report on her attendance at the Keep
New Zealand Beautiful Conference.

FARNBOROUGH STREET TRAFFIC ISSUES

5. That the Board hold a public meeting this year on the Farnborough Street traffic issues with
officers from the City Streets Unit in attendance.

BUSINESS UNIT RESPONSES TO BOARD PROJECT PROPOSALS
6. That Board members inform the Community Advocate by 22 November 2002 of any responses

from Business Units to be followed up by the Chairperson and Community Advocate meeting with
relevant Unit managers.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


